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Dear Grade 3 Family:

We are happy to report that John Caldwell School is a pilot school for the PowerSchool Parent Portal. This is an online tool that can keep you informed about what is happening at school, track your child’s attendance, view student schedules and review achievement report cards in a secure online environment. 

The portal is a tool which should facilitate discussion between you, your student and teachers, and the school. You will only be able to view information for a student or students for whom you have been issued a student access ID and password. 

This fall, John Caldwell School is opening up this opportunity to our Grade 3 families. We invite you to come to parent/teacher this Thursday evening, November 19th and Friday morning, November 20th. Your child’s homeroom teacher will have your access information and password. Once you have this information, you can come visit our techno-site where we can support you as you create your account.

We would also encourage you to visit our school website for a brief introductory video that will introduce you to the sign up process.
Please call the school or connect with your child’s teacher to set up your parent/teacher interview.

Looking forward to seeing you,

Crista Sprague
Principal, John Caldwell School

